The Governance Committee met at 7:30 p.m. Wednesday, October 14, 2020. In attendance were Jeri
Marshburn, Chair, Judi Divan, Cheryl Pearson, Phil Yoshida, Joan Choi and Chelsea Hong.

The committee continued to discuss presentation to the HOD on the recommended legislation changes to the
bylaws. Phil will be making the final presentation for the HOD.

Next meeting will be Tuesday, 10/20/20 at 7:30 pm.



